
Cloverlea School Newsletter  

Term One 2017  
Phone: (06) 357 3955 
Website:  www.cloverlea.school.nz  

Friday  7 April 2017  Principal: Leiana Lambert 
Kia Ora, Talofa lava, Malo e lelei, Namaste, greetings to you all.   
A special welcome to Benjamen and Emma – new pupils this 
week. 

Principals Pen - Whaea Leiana  
This week, we started the week off practising our Assembly 
expectations.  We discussed what each LEGEND value looks like and 
what we would see and hear.  The students then returned to class to 
re set the LEGEND expectations with their teachers.  Room 2 showed 
resilience as they had the opportunity to revisit their assembly from 
Friday and finish the part they didn’t get to.  The teachers also 
reinforced these expectations in team time and other hall visits 
throughout the week. Please ask your child how they will show their 
LEGEND behaviours in our next assembly.  See some of the student’s 
thoughts below . . . 
Next week is a busy week, with lots of organisation in the classes with 
the students Easter Fair Stalls.  We look forward to the students 
showcasing their stalls and working out how to operate each stall.  
Thank you in advance for your support and encouraging 
our LEGENDs in the Fair.  

EASTER FAIR ORGANISATION 
START TIME: 12.15 
PURCHASING TICKETS:  This year, each event, each stall 
and activity will operate using a ticketing system.  There 
will be a ticketing booth opened where students and 
community members can purchase tickets.  Each ticket 
is equivalent to 50c.  When you want to participate in an 
activity, or buy something from a cake stall, you may 
need to hand over 1 ticket, 2 tickets etc. 
There will also be 2 staff members that can swap money 
with tickets and they will be wandering around the 
whole time to help ease the wait time at the Ticketing 
Booth.  We are going to be encouraging students to buy 
a couple of dollars worth of tickets at one time and to 
spend this before buying more tickets.  That way, there 
will be few issues at the end. 
We will let you know where the Ticketing Booth will be 
placed closer to the time as this will be weather 
dependent.   

Know someone who is thinking about 

selling their home? 
Wendy Clapperton from Bayleys has generously offered 
to sponsor the school $500 for people who say they support Cloverlea School when they list and sell with her.  If 
you know anyone who is about to list their home, mention this to them to help support our school. 

 

 

Thought for the week:  
“If you want to see the 
sunshine, you have to 
weather the storm” 
-Frank Lane 

IMPORTANT EVENTS AND DATES 

For 2017 

Sport Manawatu visiting 

for Bikes In Schools 

10 April 

BOT Meeting 11 April 

Sport Manawatu visiting 

for Bikes In Schools 

11 April 

Easter Fair 13 April 

Last Day of Term  13 April 

First Day of Term 2 1 May 

Duffy Theatre visit 8 June 

LEGEND Student Councillors announced . . .  
These students were nominated as Class Councillor.  They will 
be working alongside our Head Councillors and House 
Captains.  We look forward to hearing their ideas on how they 
will use the council funds for initiatives within the school.  
These Councillors will continue to develop their leadership 
skills and be determined to model our expected behaviours.  
All funds raised by the Easter Fair will be given to the Student 
Council and they will discuss what they would like to purchase 
for the school over 2017.   
Congratulations to all our Student Council for 2017. 
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Community Notices 
Takaro AFC – Junior Football season commences on Saturday 6 May.  Information for registration is at the office 

 

 

Celebrating a community LEGEND  
Alyssa has been helping organise the Vege Cart down 
Rosedale Crescent.  People are also invited to donate 
some vegetables to the cart.  If you are in need of 
some vegetables, go to the Vege Cart and take the 
vegetables you need and leave a koha.  All donations 
(koha) are then shared between Cloverlea School and 
Cloverlea Kindergarten.  Alyssa then uses the 
donations to purchase books for our library.   
Our garden has also contributed to the vege cart with 
our excess cucumbers down there now! 
We look forward to seeing what books you select with 
this terms donations!  Thank you for leading Alyssa 
and helping the greater Cloverlea Community. 

              
 

Celebrating writing LEGENDs 
 
This week, the year 2 students in Room 4 were learning 
about . . . 
Read Kyla’s and Elye’s writing and see their excellence as 
they did the best they could do. 
 
There was a Dad, a Grandpa and a little boy.  They are the 

caretakers for the moon.  They turn the full moon to a half 

moon by sweeping the moon like a crescent shape.  When 

the boy got to the tippy top of the ladder, he started to fly.  

He was scared.  He didn’t know that he was going up! He 

must’ve been scared.  I would have been scared.  Then the 

dad and the Grandpa came.  The Dad and the Grandpa got 

their brooms.  The Dad wanted the little boy to use his 

broom.  Then the Grandad wanted the little boy to use HIS 

broom.  The boy saw that the Dad’s broom looked like his 

moustache also the Grandads looked like his beard!  - Kyla 

 

The little boy went on a boat with his Dad and Grandpa.  The 

Grandpa taught the Dad, now the two are teaching the Dad’s 

son.  The moon came up.  The Dad pulled the tall ladder up.  

The little boy had to tie the anchor around his body.  Then 

the little boy had to climb up the tall ladder.  The ladder went 

up to the moon.  The little boy went to the moon.  He saw a 

shooting star.  Whenever he touched it, this blue shiny 

reflection shined back at him.  They’re going to the moon 

because it’s their job to turn the full moon into a half moon. 

-Elye  

Classroom Attendance: 
We have noticed a lot of classes that are reaching the Ministry 
of Education Guidelines of 94% attendance.  Keep this up, even 
when the weather gets cooler! 
Congratulations to the following classrooms who had great 
LEGENDARY attendance this week: 

Room 9: 99%    Room7&10: 96%   Room2&4: 95% 

What does LEGEND look like in Assembly  
Here are some of the classes ideas on what LEGEND looks like during assembly time. 
 

L E G E N D 

Lead Excellence orGanised rEsilience iNclusive Determined 
Stand with 
hands by my 
side 
 
 

Clap at the right 
time 
 
I am singing at a 
good volume 
 
Participating 
when the 
assembly class 
asks 

We arrive on 
time 
 
Sit behind my 
buddy 
 
Jersey off if it is 
hot  

Sitting still 
 
Keeping my 
hands and feet to 
myself 
 
I use my hand to 
say óstopô when 
someone is 
talking to me 

Acknowledging 
others success 
 
Pay attention to the 
speaker 
 
Look at the person 
talking 

Use whole body 
listening 
 
Think about what 
is being said 

 

 

  



 


